Human Relations Commission
Wednesday, May 22, 2019 — 7:00 p.m.

A meeting of the Doylestown Borough Human Relations Commission was held on the
above date with the following members in attendance: President, Fred Stanczak,
Secretary, Doreen Stratton, Sharyn Brauns, John Fraser, Maxine Katz and Nancy
Reilly. Also in attendance was Borough Manager, John Davis. Absent was Vice
Chairperson, Linda Quinn.

1. Approval of Minutes: The April 24, 2019 minutes were approved.

2. Pride Month Update: John Davis
The Doylestown Pride Committee is meeting every week. The next meeting will be held
on May 28. Films and ticket prices are confirmed. The Friday evening movie, Wild
Nights with Emily and the Saturday matinee, To the Stars are $5.00 for patrons over 25
years of age, those under 25 are free. The Sunday documentary, Stonewall, is free.
Tickets for all three movies may be obtained through the County Theater website.
Fundraising is underway and many sponsors have stepped up. Committees are now
working on the Thursday evening reception at the Zen Den, finalizing the activities for
the Block Party on Saturday and the panel discussion after the Stonewall documentary
on Sunday. On Saturday at 6:00 pm the Doylestown Book Shop will host a book signing
by Brian Belovitch for his book, Transfigured.

3. Window Clings:
Since Linda Quinn was not able to attend the HRC meeting we are not sure if the
Window Clings will be available for the Doylestown Pride event.

4. Old/New Business:
Maxine Katz announced that Newtown Township’s has a Human Relations Commission
listed on their website. There was a discussion regarding our meeting with them. Doreen
Stratton will arrange for 10 packets of the Doylestown Human Relations information to
be sent to them.

5. Adjournment:

The next Human Relations Commission meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 26,
2019.

Submitted by Doreen Stratton



